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Office of the Superintendent 

 

REPORT TO THE BOARD 
 

TO:   Members of the Board of Education  

FROM:   John Paramo, Superintendent 

PREPARED BY: Cindy Quiterio, Executive Assistant to the Board of Education/Superintendent 

SUBMITTED BY: Cindy Quiterio, Executive Assistant to the Board of Education/Superintendent 

DATE:   April 4, 2024 

SUBJECT: Approval of the 2024-2025 Regular Board of Education Meeting Dates 

 

 

Background:

-


